Family CARING
Services SCHOOLS
Canaing e together INITIATIVES

Families in need of support during the holiday season continue
to be impacted by the pandemic. We welcome your involvement in
meeting this need and creating caring connections between people

throughout our community.

1. "SPRING CLEANING" WINTER CLOTHING DRIVE

Get ready for Spring! Students and their families gather clean, gently used winter
outwear they have outgrown to donate to North Shore families in need.
High demand items: jackets, boots, gloves, toques, snow pants.

2. "SPRING CLEANING" LOST AND NOW FOUND

Clear the clutter! Schools donate any warm jackets, boots, gloves and toques
from their LOST & FOUND that haven't been claimed by their original owners to
North Shore families in need. We can arrange pick-up at your school if required.

3. COVID “CARE KITS”

Our vulnerable families are struggling to support their children in the way so
many of us take for granted. Students/classes can help us fill COVID “CARE KIT”
tote bags full of personal care products and necessities for families in need.

High demand items (FULL SIZE): sunscreen, toothpaste, toothbrushes, bandaids,
shampoo, conditioner, body wash, deodorant, body cream and face moisturizer.

For information on how to get started contact: caringschools@familyservices.bc.ca

Or call 604-984-9627
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